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Alexander Gunyon

From: Louisa Bedford 
Sent: 03 June 2024 07:10
To: Consultations
Subject: Objection to BROOKLANDS farm development

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

To whom it may concern,  
 
I strongly object to policy 4 Brooklands Farm. 
 
Here are my reasons: 

 
 

- The risk of significantly increased flooding at Brooklands and 
downstream in Chestfield and Swalecliffe; 

 
 

- Local health services already badly over-stretched with patients 
frequently unable to get beds in hospitals 

 
 

- Significantly increased traffic on local roads 

 
 

- Swalecliffe sewage works are already unable to cope with existing 
demand!  
 
 

- Loss of best and most versatile agricultural land and beautiful open 
landscapes. 

 
 

- Permanent destruction of the rural nature of the valley of the 
Swalecliffe Brook, which provides the unofficial Green Belt between 
urban Whitstable and The Blean. 
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Yours sincerely  
 
Louisa Bedford 

 




